
 

Friendly Tips from Mountain Home School District 

Department of Transportation 

Hello 

MH Transportation wants your student to have an awesome school 
year.  The following bus rider tips will help them get started: 

 Always be at the bus stop at least 5 minutes early. 
 Parents of younger students (KG, NWH, and Hackler) should be 

visible for the driver to see at the time of loading and drop-off. 
 Students should be 10 feet from the bus loading area at the bus 

stop. 
 When crossing the road, wait on the driver to signal. 
 Parents are encouraged to have their children keep the same 

routine on the bus with limited changes to drop off destinations 
especially earlier in the year. All bus passes must be approved and 
written by the school office.  Bus notes written by parents should 
have a descriptive address on them so the school official can 
transfer it to the pass.  Many times riders do not know exact 
addresses. 

 The first couple days of school are typically a little longer due to 
teachers, students, and drivers acclimating schedules, so students 
may get home a few minutes later than normal. 

 Our bus route number is the single number on the white sign, 
listed on the side of the bus.  

  Bus rider paperwork will come home with the student the second 
week of school. 
 
For transportation questions please call 870-425-1240. 


